
Outlook

Fw: Aurora Airport Can Use Modification Process to Avoid Moving Hwy 551

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 2025-03-04 2:22 PM
To Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 10:37 AM
To: Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Cc: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: Aurora Airport Can Use Modification Process to Avoid Moving Hwy 551
 
Good morning, please include in the record.
 
Thank you,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 4:24 AM
To: faegre@earthlink.net
Cc: Governor.Kotek@oregon.gov; kcameron@co.marion.or.us; dbethell@co.marion.or.us;
cwillis@co.marion.or.us; THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony
<Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Aurora Airport Can Use Modification Process to Avoid Moving Hwy 551
 
Aaron,
 
Good to hear from you.  Thanks for the comments and checking in with HQ.  We are doing the
same as well for 551. We’ll go ahead and add this to the record and let folks know if there is any
progress.  
 

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=mLinkFromTile


This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be
conscious of the information you share if you respond.

Kenji

From: faegre@earthlink.net <faegre@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 6:25:03 PM
To: SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Governor.Kotek@oregon.gov <Governor.Kotek@oregon.gov>; kcameron@co.marion.or.us
<kcameron@co.marion.or.us>; dbethell@co.marion.or.us <dbethell@co.marion.or.us>; cwillis@co.marion.or.us
<cwillis@co.marion.or.us>
Subject: Aurora Airport Can Use Modification Process to Avoid Moving Hwy 551
 

Hi Kenji,
 
I have called FAA Headquarters in D.C. and from what they told me, it is clear that
their Modification of Standards process can work for Aurora and we can avoid
spending $100 million to move Hwy 551. 
 
Looking forward to talking further about this with you. 
 
Aron
 
Aron Faegre, AIA, PE
Aron Faegre Architect – Airport Planning & Development
13200 Fielding Road
Lake Oswego, Oregon 97034
faegre@earthlink.net
www.faegre.org
503-880-1469
 

mailto:faegre@earthlink.net
mailto:faegre@earthlink.net
mailto:Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov
mailto:Governor.Kotek@oregon.gov
mailto:Governor.Kotek@oregon.gov
mailto:kcameron@co.marion.or.us
mailto:kcameron@co.marion.or.us
mailto:dbethell@co.marion.or.us
mailto:dbethell@co.marion.or.us
mailto:cwillis@co.marion.or.us
mailto:cwillis@co.marion.or.us
mailto:faegre@earthlink.net
http://www.faegre.org/

